September 2017 Newsletter

Hi All,
Hope that everyone enjoyed a happy and safe Labor Day weekend!

September here we are...
Patriot Day is observed on Monday, September 11, or 9/11.
Grandparents Day is Sunday, September 10 this year

Get ready for fall! The Autumnal Equinox falls on Friday, September 22 at
4:02pm.

There are 57 days until Halloween, 80 days until Thanksgiving,
112 days until Christmas, and 119 days until 2018!

WHAT...OMG...where has the time gone? I know I say this every newsletter, but
really?

Annual Picnic HUGE SUCCESS!

A BIG Thank You to all that came out to our annual picnic, and to those that worked
tirelessly to make this happen. I am sorry I was not in town for this years festivities,
poor planning on my part! But Thank You All for making this years picnic a huge
successs, we had 160 guests!, we have not had that kind of turn-out in a very long
time! Wonderful!

The 3 main raffle prizes were won by:
1. Henry "Big Boy” Lever Action 45 LC — David Verry
2. Smith & Wesson MP Shield gmm — Dale Sorber


http://www.edrgc.com/

cannot remember who won this prize....)
The Ammo table was won by Jake Jacobs!

Congratulations to all!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Make sure to check out the calendar on our website www.edrgc.com for upcoming
events. I highly recommend that you check the calendar before going out to the range
and call the RSO that is working the discipline you are interested in shooting, just to
make sure that nothing has changed.

We have a 2-day PITA (Pacific International Trap Association) shoot Saturday-
Sunday, September 30-October 1, 2017.

Winter Multiplex (PITA) will start up on Saturday, October 7th

ELECTION NOTICE — Nominations Open in October

This is a reminder that our 60-day call for nominations will be held at our General
Meeting on Monday, October 9, 2017, at Colina De Oro in Diamond Springs.

The following officers will be up for election for a one-year term:

PRESIDENT: Letty Baumgardner
VICE PRESIDENT: Michael Worley
TREASURER: Dick Cox
SECRETARY: Mickey Razy

The following Board of Directors will be up for election to serve another 3 years:
Doug Becker, Tom Frabizio and Tim Lombardi.

Nominations will be accepted at our regular meetings on October 9 and November 13,
with voting on December 11, 2017.

If you would like to be considered for any of the above positions, please be present at
the above meeting dates and give a small presentation as to who you are and what you
would like to contribute to the club. All nominations will be accepted.



ANNUAL BANQUET

I know we just got over one fundraiser for our club, but just an FYI... we are gearing
up for our Annual Banquet on FROQSEAKXIBN*0 017 at the American Legion
Hall. Last year it was such a great venue we decided to do it again at the same
location! More information to follow in the next few newsletters.
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